
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Payments  
Can we please ask that any payments made to the office in cash are in a sealed envelope, clearly 

marked with your child's name and event name.  

16th June 2017 

St David’s Big Bash                                                                                                                                                    

This year’s Summer Fayre is on Saturday 24th June from 11.30am – 1.30pm and will be part of the St. 

David's neighbourhood  celebrations.  To make the fayre a success, we need as much help as possible! A 

list has gone up on the noticeboard just inside the exit door – please do put your name down if you think 

you might be able to help. There will be a 15 minute fayre planning meeting in Sapphire class at 3:35pm on 

Friday 16th June - please do come along if you feel that you can help in any way. As well as needing people 

to help run the stalls, we also need help in setting up and clearing away, so if you can’t get here for the 

start of the fayre, or can’t stay until the end, don’t worry, we still need your help! If you sadly can’t be 

here on the day at all, there are lots of jobs that need doing in advance, please just let Mrs Brinicombe, 

Mr Sloman or Mrs Braddick or Mrs Browning know – we can still use your talents! 

School Fair  

Saturday 24th June 

Diamond— 

School Production 

Tues 11th July  @ 2pm 

Wed 12th July @ 6pm 

Sports Day  

Monday 17th July 

Leavers Service 

Thurs 20th July at  

9.15am 

 

 

Last day of  

Summer Term 

Friday 21st July 

Summer Holidays 

24th July-4th Sept 

Start of New Term 

5th September 2017 

Junior Lifeskills @  

Matford 

Wed 21st June  

Year 4 

Wildside Experience 

22nd-23rd June 

Ruby—Paignton Zoo 

 Monday 3rd July 

Diamond—Isca  

Science Experience 

Tues 4th July 

Sapphire—Dartmoor 

Zoo REMEMBER 
Book School Meals by 

3.30PM ON  
WEDNESDAYS!  

PLEASE  
CLEAR YOUR DEBTS  

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE  

Please remember Key Stage 1 
(Ruby & Emerald class) need 

to order lunches  from the 
‘Afternoon’ section as to avoid  

being charged incorrectly. 

Saints South West (Arsenal) 

A sports club has been taking place for some time now 

on Mondays until 4.30pm, run by Mr Jewell from Saints 

South West.  Whilst it has been predominantly football 

orientated, for the remainder of this term, a number of 

different sports and skills will be covered. It’s not too 

late to book a place for your child if they would like to 

participate. The sessions are free. Children must have 

their PE kit and trainers (plimsolls). Please book online 

at     http://www.saintssouthwest.co.uk/product/st-

davids-after-school-club-summer-term-ref-1sk2std/  

(As there is no charge, please ignore the part of the book-

ing form referring to payment details) 

LOST PROPERTY 
We have a large quantity of unnamed lost 

property.  Please look through and claim 

anything belonging to your children.   

Skipping 4 Life 

As part of our encouraging healthy life-

styles for children of all ages, a fun time 

was had yesterday working with Skippy 

John, learning traditional and challeng-

ing skipping activities. Thank you to par-

ents who came to see the demonstration 

later in the afternoon, we hope you en-

joyed it. We wish to remind parents that 

they can buy good quality British made 

speed ropes; cost £4.00, or indeed adult 

ropes at £5.00. Please contact the 

school office if you wish to order. 

Diamond Class Summer Production 

As you may know, Diamond class are currently rehearsing for a summer musical 
(‘The Strictly Movie Talent Factor’) that they will perform to the rest of the 
school on Monday 10th July, and to families on Tuesday 11th (2:00pm) and 
Wednesday 12th (6pm). The staff and children in Diamond class have written 
the show, and it is based around the idea of famous film characters singing 
their own songs in a talent show format along the lines of 'Britain's Got Talent' 
and 'The X Factor'. Tickets will go on sale the week before the performances - 
we hope you will be able to come along and see it! 

Exeter Brownies (16th Division)  

are looking for new members.  They meet 

every Thursday at the Mint Methodist 

Church, Fore Street from at 6-7.30.    

http://www.saintssouthwest.co.uk/product/st-davids-after-school-club-summer-term-ref-1sk2std/
http://www.saintssouthwest.co.uk/product/st-davids-after-school-club-summer-term-ref-1sk2std/
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THE RAMP DOOR WILL 
BE LOCKED AT 9AM 

SHARP . 

 

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD 
BE IN CLASS & SEATED 

READY FOR  

REGISTRATION BEFORE 

9am 

 

WE ARE REQUIRED TO 

RECORD ANYONE  

ARRIVING AFTER 9am 
AS 

LATE. 

 

 

St David’s CE Primary School,  

Dinham Road, Exeter EX4 4EE , Tel: (01392) 255569, email: stdavids@ventrus.org.uk 

STAR AWARDS 

Lunch Time Star  
Daniel:   

For great listening and following instructions. 

Sapphire 
Daniel—150 
 
Diamond 
Joseph—150 
Jay—550 
 
 
 

Well done to you all!  

 

 

Ruby 
 
Emerald 
Holly—100 
Gabriela—175 
Rose—175 
 
 
 
 

Ruby Reception: Taseen—has become a lively and energetic member of the Ruby class.  He is now 

eager to join in and puts his hand up in all areas of learning to share his ideas.  Taseen has 

worked really hard this week in both his phonics and handwriting sessions.  What beautiful 

Emerald Year 1: Alfred—for his amazing diary entry.  Afred used beautiful expanded noun phrases 

and similes.  Well done Alfred! 

Year 2: Riley—for his amazing newspaper article.  He is also a very responsible learner and 

cuts out distractions.  Well done Riley! 

Sapphire Year 3: Sara—is a delightful member of team sapphire.  She is developing in confidence and 

in resilience this week.  She has worked hard to produce a stunning 3D animal mask. 

Year 4: Ruby—has worked exceptionally hard this week in literacy.  She has produced a stun-

ning opening paragraph for her story, full of descriptive language and accurate punctuation. 

Diamond Year 5: Harvey—because of the mature way in which he has managed himself this week 

(both in the classroom and outside).  Well done and thank you Harvey! 

Year 6: Oskar—because of his willingness and commitment to improving his writing.  Well 

done and thank you Oskar! 

 

 


